From: Nick Kay

Sent: 26 December 2018 16:46

To: Planning

Subject: 2015/7013/P 58 Birkenhead Street Methodist Church

My name is Nicholas Kay,

N il cause considerable i pollution

during the construction in an area that is already breaking legal for clean air. This is partly due to
too much development in general.

This application will reduce the daylight in all properties as it comes out further then the original
building.

This is one of the first buildings in King's Cross and from a conservation asspect - this should not
even be considered. | support the return of the original facade and wheel chair access, however,
This expansion will reduce the quality of life for existing residents and place.

OBJECTION for all four properties.

Thanks



